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Good day,  

 

Happy March!   

 

 The club has some “Good Times” coming up! 

 Plan to attend our annual spring fling on May 7th.  This 

year, we are going to have a “Hawaiian Beach Party”.  

We have booked a wonderful venue called Choices 

which is located at the entrance to the Richland 

Industrial Park on Jari Drive. Tickets for this event will 

be available beginning March 24th.  See more 

information in this newsletter. 

 This month begins the nominations for officers to 

administrate the running of the club. We are looking for 

persons who are interested in becoming more involved 

with the operations and the planning of all club 

activities. All positions are open. If you are interested in 

becoming a team player, please feel free to let any club 

officer know of your interest. It is your club, please get 

involved.  

 Finally, I would like to thank Dan Gaydos for leading 

our Adopt-A-Highway program. Dan has been the 

leader of this event for the past eight years and has done 

a terrific job of organizing the groups to clean up our 

three-mile section of Eisenhower Blvd. Thanks Dan!! 

I’ll see you around. 

 

Bob 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

     

   President’s Message…     
            

  
              

    

 

     Dates to Remember….        
    
 

  Mar 5:  Glades Pike Winery, Somerset 

     Winter Warm-Up 

 

  Mar 24:   Club  Mixer  [date is the 4th Thursday] 

     Windber Hotel  

  

  Apr 23:   Adopt-a-Highway  

     Eisenhower Blvd  

 
  May 7:    Spring Party  [SAVE the DATE] 

    “Hawaiian Beach Party” 

       Choices (UCP) Community Room 

      Richland 

          RSVP  by  Wednesday, April 27 

 
 

 

 

 

           
 
         

                                      

         

                                
             

 

 

 

 
  

                                             

                                                                 

                   Club Mixer /Meeting   

               Thursday, March 24  

               Note : 4th  Thursday]  

                  at  Windber Hotel  at 6pm 
                        

   Come to our monthly club mixer at the Windber Hotel for several 

reasons: 

1) Come celebrate  the beginning of Spring, 

2) Another reason to go out on a weekday after celebrating St. 

Patrick’s Day, 

3) Last but not least...Meeting is our first round of nominations for 

club’s officers! 
   

  Since the third Thursday is on St. Patrick’s Day, we are moving our 

meeting to the fourth Thursday (3/24) so club members can have a 

good time on 3/17 AND on 3/24!  Windber Hotel is located at 502 

15th Street in Windber. 

  Please be patient with the wait staff and service as the establishment 

is given an approximate attendance number.  See page 2 for more info.   
      

 

                        PLAN TO BE THERE !!! 
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 Open Nominations   for 
  for  2022-23  Club Officers     

 

    March starts open nominations for 2022-23 

Club Officers.  Throughout March and April, we 

will have  nominations for next season’s officers.         

   We have had a strong dedicated group of 

officers each year to keep this club going into its 

44th year. Along with experience, we are also 

looking for newbies who want to oversee this 

organization this coming term. 

    Review the list of the duties of the Executive 

Board on page 3.  At the Mixers, you can 

nominate club members or yourself that you feel 

are the best qualified for these positions. Our 

final round of nominations will be at the April 

Mixer with the elections at the May Mixer.  

    Also, you can  contact President Bob  Snoby  

at  814.539.3490  for  your  nomination(s).  

Without our dedicated board members, this 

club would not continue to exist.  

 

    
 

 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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  Saturday, March 5 from 1-5pm 

   Winter Warm-Up  

   at  Glades Pike Winery      
      

 

   Instead of snow, take some time off from those 

cold winter activities and join Trustee Betty 

McPherson for music and some wine at (inside) 

Glades Pike Winery’s Winter Warm-Up Event (2208 

Glades Pike on Rt 31, 6 miles west of Somerset) on 

Saturday afternoon March 5.  Wine can be 

purchased by the glass and/or bottle.  Music by JD 

& Cindy. There will be food truck vendor for food to 

purchase.  

   If you haven’t made your RSVP (which was by 

February 26) to Betty and are still interested in 

attending, call Betty at 814.269.4797 ASAP to see 

if seating is still available.  

 

 
 

 

Thursday, March 24 at 6 pm  
  [Note:  Mixer is  on the  4th Thursday ] 

    Club Mixer /Meeting 
      [1st round of  officers’ nominations] 

      at Windber Hotel 
 

 

   Our March Mixer is on the 4th Thursday of the 

month.  Since St. Patrick’s Day is on the 3rd 

Thursday in March, we are moving our mixer to 

Thursday,  March 24 at the Windber Hotel at 6pm. 

   Plan to attend this very  important mixer!  Besides 

being a regular Club Mixer, it is also our first of two 

rounds of nominations for officers for the club’s 

44th year!    

   Windber Hotel has always proven to be a popular 

site for our club due to their hospitality and quaint 

old atmosphere.  Windber Hotel is located at 502 

15th Street in Windber.  You can buy your ticket for 

the Spring Fling  that night.   

  As always for our Mixers, no need to call ahead, 

just show up, enjoy great food and drinks, relax,  be 

patient, don’t forget to tip your wait staff, and just 

enjoy the evening!   Mark you calendar now and plan 

to attend!    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

The Good Times is published monthly and  

distributed to members of the  

Greater Johnstown  Athletic Ski Club 
P.O. Box 937 Johnstown, PA 15907 

Items in this newsletter are subject to change.  

 

President Bob Snoby 

814.539.3490 
 

 

Newsletter Director 

Barbara Visnovsky 

814.255.1780 

 
 
 

For membership application, call  
 

 Annette Kamzik 

 814.536-7325   

 

Contact us at:  
 

johnstownskiclub@gmail.com 

 

 



Saturday, April 23 at 10am  

  Adopt-a-Highway  

   on Eisenhower Blvd .     

      

          Ah yes!  Mark this on your calendar!!  It is the 

beginning of Spring with Earth Day on April 22. And that 

means it is our first Adopt-a-Highway Clean-up  of the 

year!  [Did you know that it has been 30 YEARS that we 

have been doing this worthy project ??!!]  We will hold 

our  spring clean-up on Saturday April 23.   Meet us at 

10am beside the Rite-Aid Drug Store in the Ollie's 

Plaza in Richland as we clean-up our usual three-mile 

section of Eisenhower Blvd. Returning this year, will be 

Trustee Lynne Dougherty as our chairperson.  She will 

hand out supplies and organize members into work 

groups. Afterwards, the club will pick up the tab at 

Pappy’s for pizza lunch!!  

    We want to thank Dan Gaydos who had been our  

Highway Clean-up chairperson for the last eight  years.  

We appreciated Dan taking over as our permanent group 

leader since Donna Mallory (who first organized this 

civic club event for our club 30 years ago) relocated to 

Florida. 

    Since this is the first clean-up of the year, it is the one 

that needs the most help — so please consider joining the 

group for this very important civic club event.  Rain or 

Shine!  No need to call, just meet us at 10am.  

   All we need is 90 minutes of your time and you get a 

pizza lunch afterwards!!   
 

 
 

 

 

Saturday, May 7 from 6-10pm 

  “Hawaiian Beach Party”  

   (Club’s Spring /Après Party) 

   at  Choice (UCP) Community Room    

     RSVP  by  Wednesday, April 27 

 

 

    Our Spring (“Après”) Party this year will be a held 

at Choices (UCP) Community Room at 119 Jari Drive 

in Richland (the first building on the left when you turn 

onto Jari Drive).  The UPC Community Room is on left 

side of the building with parking on that side. The entrance 

will also be on that left side. 

   Our theme this year is Hawaiian Beach Party.  Beach 

attire is optional.  Tickets will be on sale at $10/person.  

You must RSVP (by Wednesday April 27) by calling VP 

Annette Kamzik at 814.241.0571 for your ticket. She 

will mail you your ticket. (Please remember that it may 

take several days to get to you.) Tickets will also be 

available at our March and April mixers. 

   BYOB.  Food will be catered by Pappy’s.  Music by DJ 

Jeff Moore.  Check page 5 for our flyer.  Hope to see you 

there! 
 
 

  

 

 

 

Wanted:   
 

Club Officers for the  

 2021-22 year 
     

 Read the following list to see which office fits you: 
 

Executive Board Officers’ Duties:   

 

1. President — oversees club functions and 

represents the club.      

2. Vice President — assists the President and is in 

charge of  membership. 

3. Secretary — takes minutes at monthly Executive 

Board  meetings, prepares Sign-up Sheets, and 

other club correspondence.  

4. Treasurer — responsible for financial aspects of  

the club, checking account and bank statements. 

5. Financial Director—in charge of fundraising 

which includes 50/50 tickets, coordinates Kick Off 

Party door prizes, Thank You letters to ad  and door 

prize sponsors. 

6. Newsletter Editor — gathers information at 

monthly Executive Board meetings, then organizes 

information and prepares the monthly  newsletter, 

sends info to our web site. 

7. Communications Director — in charge of all  

      promotional  work and publicity by media for Kick- 

      Off Party, membership drives, fundraising, etc., and  

      responsible for monthly web Calendar Page. 

8. Trustees (4 elected) — attend the Executive  Board  

      meetings to offer opinions, learn the operation of 

  the club,  responsible for  end of  year  audit of     

      treasurer’s records.     
  

   The term runs from May 2022—May 2023. The 

Board meets once a month to plan and organize 

events.  Officers are all expected to lead at least one 

event and assist with other events.   
  

   If this is something you are willing to do, then 

consider running for an office!  We hope members 

will step up and run for an officer position.  In being 

an officer, your membership dues are free that term.  

 

   Without our dedicated board members, this club 

would not continue to exist ! 

 
   If you want to nominate someone or nominate 

yourself.. 

please contact President Bob Snoby 

 at snubby52@gmail.com.  
 
                                  

                                          

mailto:snubby52@gmail.com


                             Did You Know  ??                                 

     

            ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 
 

And a Good Time was had by All…..  
               
 

Snowshoeing/Hike at Top of Ligonier Mt on Wednesday, February 2: 
  

   Punxy Phil’s prediction was at least one day late.  We had 13 club members and friends spending a  

beautiful sunny mid-week afternoon on the Laurel Highlands Trail.  Some people did hike but most  

of the group did the trail on snowshoes.  We stopped at the Trail’s shelter for food and drinks. Who 

knew we have Boy Scouts and Girl Scouts in our club??   We make two fires, roasting marshmallow and hot dogs, 

making hot chocolate and s’mores.  Thanks to everyone who brought all the camping gear (love that fold–up table!) 

and food to share.  And thanks to club members AJ Stumpo and See Lee for organizing this club event.  We definitely 

need to do it again! 
 

 

Comedy Night 2022 at Ace’s on Saturday, February 12: 
        

   Our club members always have a good time at comedy nights.  We had two tables with 19 people this year enjoying 

an evening of comedy.  The show had  three comedians keeping people laughing with their funny monologues.  With a 

big crowd that night, it was an enjoyable fundraiser for the Humane Society of Cambria Country.  

… Thanks to Judy Crookston for planning  this event and reserving our tables. And Bob Snoby for assisting that 

evening. 
 
   

Club Mixer at Tulune’s Living the Dream Bar & Grill on Thursday, February 17: 
           

  We retuned back to Tulune’s  Bar and Grill for this monthly mixer using their backroom.   We had their backroom all 

to ourselves. It was tough to decide on what to order since Tulune’s has a wide vary of items on their menu.  Our 

waitress, Diva, worked hard to serve us.  And we got our 200th member for this year !! 
 

    

          We welcome our newest 

      member Phyllis Meyers to   

    our  club. We look forward   

to seeing you at upcoming  

events. Thanks for joining     

                 our club! …. 

 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

…. Thus we hit a milestone — Our current 

membership for 2021-22 is now at 200  thanks to 

our newest member Phyllis  (see above)!   

   We have to be one of the largest clubs in the 

Greater Johnstown area.  Thanks to all of our 

members for being a part of our year-round 

organization.  

                             

     
 

 

     Did  you  know  that March skiing  can have  the 

best snow??  Hopefully again  this  year, March   skiing   

will great!  Ski tickets are usually lower (refer to the ski 

resort’s web site).  Keep checking  your email for e-

blasts on ski discounts.  See page 6 for our current 

discounts.   

    Also remember, we are members of Western PA Ski 

Council’s web site (www.wpaskicouncil.com). Check 

out their site for other ski clubs’ ski trips and more info 

on our council. 
  

     ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
 

   
 

 

    Our thoughts and prayers to club member Mike 

Roth’s family. His daughter, Odessa, and 

granddaughter recently lost their Beaverdale home in 

a gas explosion. 



 
 
 

SATURDAY, MAY 7, 2022  

6 PM – 10 PM 
at 

Choices (UCP), 119 Jari Dr., Richland 

 

 Ticket: $10/Member -  BYOB 

 

RSVP is a MUST by calling Annette Kamzik at  

814 241-0571 to purchase a ticket/tickets on or 
before 4/27. 

 

Make checks payable to “Johnstown Ski Club” and mail to JSC, PO Box 
937, Johnstown, PA 15907.  Ticket will be mailed to you. 

 
No tickets sold at door and no walk-ins! 

 
 

Dance Music by: DJ Jeff Moore – Food catered by Pappy’s – Raffles 

 
 

                                                                   



                                                                                                          

LIFT TICKET & SKI DISCOUNTS 
FOR 

2021-2022 JOHNSTOWN SKI CLUB MEMBERS  
 

 Blue Knob Ski Resort – www.blueknob.com – 1 800-458-3403 

 Monday, Tuesday, and/or Thursday – $35 Open to Close Lift Ticket  
          Need to show 2021-22 Ski Club Membership Card and ID at Ticket Sales.  

                 
Hidden Valley Ski Resort – www.hiddenvalleyresort.com – 814 443-8000 

Note: Resort is requiring purchase of tickets 72 hrs. in advance to avoid a late fee. 
 
“SKI WITH ME” ON FACEBOOK – Hidden Valley Fri. Day $33, 10 AM – 4:30 PM or Night $30, 4-9PM 
Rentals $34 Day/$28 Night – Lessons $55 Day/$42 Night – Helmet Rental $14 
Use this link:  https://store.hiddenvalleyresortcom/ecommerce_ssres/grpLogin2.aspx 
Username:  HVSKIWITHM   Password:  hvski2022 

 
Laurel Mt. Ski Resort – www.laurelmountainski.com – 888-547-3388   

Active-Duty, Reserve, Retired, or Dependent United States military personnel and  
Department of Defense (DOD) employee 
Midweek, Monday – Thursday – 40% off 

Weekend Friday – Sunday & Holidays – 25% off 
Must present your government issued Military ID at the Ski Ticket Desk. 

Thank You for Your Service! 

 
Seven Springs Mt. Resort - www.7springs.com – 800-452-2223 

Note:  The resort is requiring purchase of tickets 72 hrs. in advance or there will be a $10 late.  
 

“SKI WITH ME” ON FACEBOOK– Seven Springs Thurs. 9 AM – 9 PM - $52 or Night 4 PM -9 PM $33 
 Equipment Rental $38 (Day} $30 (Night} Lesson $65 (Day) $42 (Night) Ages 8 and up 
 Use this link:  https://store.7springs.com/ecommerce_ssres/grpLogin2.aspx 
 Username:  SKIWITHME   Password:  ski2022 
 Please READ PURCHASE DIRECTIONS in comments prior to completing transaction 

 
“Like2Ski” Sunday Twilight Session (1pm – 7pm) Lift Ticket $65 
Seven Springs has implemented several new rules & pricing for group discounts. 

 NO holiday week/weekend group discounts 
 Ticket orders must be placed by Fri. 9 am otherwise you pay Seven Springs $10/ticket         

                     late fee. 
     Pay cash or Zelle 
     Seven Springs online waiver must be completed (only once) 

   Lift Ticket - $65. (Includes taxes) (save over $30 per lift ticket) 
  Order tickets by email: crley4ski@gmail.com and leave a contact phone number. 
  Contact Colleen Ley   Email: crley4ski@gmail.com 

 
Check out www.SKIPA.COM for discounts and deals at PA ski resorts including local resorts. 

                                                                                                                                                              Subject to change  1/20/22 


